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What a great first week back in January 2024! It was wonderful to see all the

students rested, relaxed and ready to learn. We know it has been a struggle to

come to school when the weather is so cold. Hopefully next week we will have a

much warmer temperature and will be able to get outside.

P.A.C. Meeting: Our Parent Advisory Council meeting is Tuesday, January 16th at

3:00 p.m. This is an excellent opportunity for all parents/guardians to come and

meet new people, find out more about things happening in the school as well as ways

you can help out. Meetings are usually one hour long. We look forward to seeing

you there.

Basketball: We have 7 basketball teams for this year’s basketball season! Practices

will begin on Monday, January 12th! Please click HERE to view the practice

schedule. Permission slips will be going home once the league schedule is finalized.

Go Firebirds Go!

Kindergarten Registrations: We are now accepting registrations for the

2024-2025 school year. Any student who will be five years old by December 31st,

2024 are eligible to register. Please bring proof of address, your child’s birth

certificate and immunization records when you come to register. Registering early

helps us to plan for upcoming events and staffing.

Early Years Community Table Drop In Gym Night: The Early Years drop in night this week

was very well attended. This evening is open to families with children 0-8 years old from

all across the city. The next evening will be held on Thursday, January 25th from

5:00-6:00 p.m.

Here’s hoping for warmer weather for the rest of January.

Kathy Scheck Cody Clements Linda Gibos

Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JmNnWA4P82EHFCur0Y29jRFXOmM-ZfIn/view?usp=sharing

